
Subject: Re: any update for OpenVZ 9?

Posted by [wsap](#) on Sat, 31 Dec 2022 19:15:23 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

I, too, have similar questions.

dmc_dtc wrote on Wed, 16 November 2022 10:08 Maybe you plan to support OpenVZ7 even after EL7 EOL?

On that topic, while we can't know what the Virtuozzo devs are planning, we can look at their history of support. They supported OpenVZ 6 with security patches for many years after CentOS 6 went EOL, and until OpenVZ 7 was considered (arguably) stable.

Given that they don't appear to have a replacement that's even close to stable yet in OpenVZ9 (nor OVZ8 as you guys observed), I'd bet they'll continue to support Virtuozzo 7 / OpenVZ 7 until at least they have a stable replacement. Considering the Virtuozzo devs have based their own infrastructure systems on it, that all seems reasonable/plausible to me.